Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2012 12:29 PM
To: '‘Cindy Dittmar’

Subject: Bell Cleaners, ACEH ID RO3080
Cindy,

| am currently reviewing the work plan submitted for Bell Cleaners, RO3080, located at 1534 Park St, Alameda, CA. As
potential boring locations may be influenced by the presence of subsurface conduits, I'd like review the Preferential
Pathway Study (PPS) for the site concurrent with my work plan review. Please upload it to our FTP website at your
earliest convenience. If it is available in a draft form, please email it to me directly. If the PPS is incomplete, just
forward the on-site map showing the through-floor fittings and associated piping.

Regards,
Keith

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




